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Announcement 
 
The document Application for referral to the United States Attorney is important since, if the 
application is accepted, it becomes possible to file a criminal lawsuit against Louis S. Mastriani 
after August 13, 2004. 
 
The document was originally public and therefore the presentation of it here, on this website, 
uncontroversial. Since then AM&S (Adduci, Mastriani and Schaumberg) has however demanded 
that the document should be made confidential (sealed). Therefore it has become necessary to 
withdraw the document here. 
 
Erik Moberg, 
July 17, 2004 


